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Hello!  

 

My name is Michaela and I am from the United States. I am currently a part of service work 

here in Norway for 18 months! I have loved being a part of this culture and experiencing all 

this country has to offer! I have family that come from Norway and it has been really special 

to get in touch with my roots a little bit and walk where my ancestors walked. This is truly an 

incredible country and I feel so blessed to have this opportunity to be living here! 

 

I will, unfortunately, be leaving back to the United States in December and am so sad to have 

to leave. I was told that you have kommune pins that were available, and I was wondering if I 

could receive them? I have just moved to Kristiansand and this is my address: 

Festningsgata 47 

4612 Kristiansand 

Norway 

 

I would love to be able to take a little piece of Norway back with me in such a fun and unique 

way! I hope that is something that is available! Thank you for keeping Norway the amazing 

country that it is and for all your hard work!  

 

Thank you, also, for your time and generosity!  

MVH,  

Michaela Madsen 

 

--  

Festningsgata 47 

4612 Kristiansand 

Norway 


